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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE DISTRIBUTION 

 
March 9, 2021          

 
  At its annual March meeting, the Bristol Borough Education 

 Fund (BBEF) awarded $7,500 to Bristol Borough School District  
 (BBSD) teachers to support recommended projects and programs.  
 

  Awarded were the following:  

• $390 Emotional Support Equipment (Ms. Pizzino, K-3)  

• $508  Ladybug Document Camera (Ms. Saxton, K) 

•  $6,602 STEM Kits (Superintendent Minniti, SGES)  
 
Since its creation by the Grundy Foundation in 2008, BBEF has 

distributed $95,865, including the above, to enhance students’ 
learning and to supplement curricula resources provided by the 
District. Funding is made possible through endowment growth, 
teachers’ generous payroll deductions, and fundraising activities.      

  
      BBEF advisors are former BBSD faculty Barb Olshefsky, Phil 
 Quattrocchi and Deb Fine, current faculty member Michele Hager,     
    and Ron Walker, Borough resident and President, Allied Electronics. .    
    Superintendent Rose Minniti, Ed. D, is an ex-officio advisor.  
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